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June 23, 2020 

 

Bob Locken 

JR Engineering 

7200 S. ALTON WAY, STE C400  

CENTENNIAL  CO 80112-2366 

 

Re: Sorrel Ranch Filing No. 3 – Minor Amendment  

Case Number:  2003-4001-07 

 

Thank you for your submission.  We have reviewed it and have the following comments:   

 

A. Life Safety 

Mark Apodaca / 303-739-7656 / mapodaca@auroragov.org  / PDF Comments in Blue. 

1. Sheet 1 of 20 / Cover 

• See comment for data block information. 

• See comment for implementation plan. 

• See note for accessible units. 

 

B. Real Property 

Please contact Darren Akrie to request the status of their review. 

 

• Darren Akrie 303-739-7331 dakrie@auroragov.org 
 

 

 

Since there is an outstanding issue, you will need to make another submission.  Please e-mail me the revised site plan. 

As always, if you have any comments or concerns, please give me a call.  I may be reached at pingrum@auroragov.org 

or 303.739.7227 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Porter Ingrum, Planner II 

Planning and Development Services Department 

Planning & Development Services 

Planning Division 

15151 E. Alameda Parkway, Ste. 2300 

Aurora, Colorado 80012 

303.739.7250 
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